Altona Green Primary School Facebook Consent Form 2017



Dear Parents

Date:

Our official school Facebook page is now up and running. The purpose of this page is for us to share with our families the great things that happen at our school.

There may be times when we would like to post pictures or videos of our students (names will not be posted with pictures), for example, group pictures of school events such as the walk-a-thon and special work that the students create.

If you like our page you will receive school updates on your news feed.

Please read and sign the permission slip below indicating whether or not you give permission for the posting of pictures or videos of your child on our Facebook page.

